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Dear members of the Rosary Teams, 
dear friends,

At the heart of the month dedicated to the Rosary, we 
write to you again. This is an unmissable meeting, like 
the fundamental prayer times of our Movement: the 
daily meditation of a mystery and the monthly mee-
ting of our Team. Also, every 13th of the month, a mass 
brings us together. This communion knows no borders 
or… confinement!

Latest news
We took advantage of these months of im-
mobility to work on the Movement’s docu-
mentation. Concretely, we reworked the first 
pages of our Daily Prayer Booklet so that 
the specificity of the prayer of the Rosary 
Teams is well understood and experienced 
by all. We have produced small leaflets that 
we can send to you if you wish. Clear and 
concise, they go to the essentials and allow 
us to faithfully live the spirit of the Teams!

Agenda
We are still uncertain about our future trips. 
But there is no question of remaining static. 
Some trips in France have been maintained. In 
mid-October, we will be in Paris for the Editorial 
Board of the monthly leaflet for the year 2021-
2022. In November, the International Coordina-
tion will travel around France to combine work 
and prayer. The program is still in Our Lady’s 
heart!
Our website http://internationalrosaryteams.org 
is now operational. Do not hesitate to publicize it!

Epidemic of fear?

2020 will have been a special year. Mankind has been overcome by fear more than by a Corona-
virus epidemic. A cartoon was circulating a few weeks ago: The devil was telling God that he had 
succeeded in closing all the churches in the world. And God answered him: “But I managed to 
open one in every house.” You could almost believe he was talking about the Rosary Teams!
Let us learn from this trial that life springs from the Cross and move forward in Hope!

From the Cross springs life – Corsica – February 2019
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  The Cross… in Lourdes – October 2018
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